
 

TO ALL MEDIA HOUSES, 

GHOSPA STANDS IN SOLIDARITY WITH ORGANIZED LABOUR AGAINST 

GALAMSEY MENACE 

The Government and Hospital Pharmacists Association (GHOSPA), affirms its full support 

for the nationwide strike by organized labour.  

GHOSPA acknowledges the crucial role that organized labour plays in advocating for the 

welfare of workers and the overall well-being of the nation. It is our belief that addressing the 

Galamsey crisis requires a collaborative effort from various groups, such as the government, 

organized labor, and civil society. 

While GHOSPA agrees with the issues raised by organized labour, we also recognize the vital 

role that Pharmacists and Pharmacy technicians play in offering healthcare services to the 

people of Ghana. As part of the essential workforce, we are dedicated to ensuring that 

healthcare delivery remains consistent, even amid industrial disputes. 

Thus, even though GHOSPA will not be joining the countrywide strike, we fully support the 

organized labour's requests and call on the government to promptly tackle the issue of 

Galamsey. We urge all political parties to agree to a pact that promises a thorough and lasting 

resolution to this urgent problem. 

GHOSPA continues to be firmly dedicated to the well-being of the people of Ghana and the 

safeguarding of our environment.  

All Pharmacists and Pharmacy Technicians are required to carry on with their duties until 

further communication from the leadership. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

                                                                                                                               
Dr. Emmanuel Owusu Owiafe                       Richard Ofosu Addai 

(National Chairman)             (PTAG President) 
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